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27 December 2019 
 
To: Honorary Secretary   

Chinese Taipei Golf Association 
 

 
Dear Sir, 
  
31st SINGAPORE LADIES AMATEUR OPEN GOLF CHAMPIONSHIP 
 
We are pleased to announce that Singapore Golf Association together with Singapore Ladies Golf 
Association is hosting the 31st Singapore Ladies Amateur Open Golf Championship from 6th to 9th  April 
2020 at the Warren Golf & Country Club.  
 
The Organising Committee (OC) would like to invite 2 of your players to participate in the Open 
Division of the Championship. The OC will provide the following: 
 
1.  Accommodation for 2 nominated players (twin-sharing, inclusive of breakfast in the hotel 

and wi-fi) from Sunday 5 April (check-in) to Friday 10 April (check-out) for five (5) nights at 
the official hotel. The Official hotel for the event is Mercure Singapore on Steven. 
 

2.  Waiver of entry fees for individual events. 
 
3.  Local transportation from the airport to the official hotel and from official hotel to golf 

venue and vice versa for the nominated players. Bus timings to follow. 
 
4. Farewell cum prize presentation dinner. 

 
Other players from your country/association are most welcome to participate but they will have to 
meet other expenses (i.e. hotel room and entry fee) on their own. 
 
We would like to seek your assistance in sending in the Entries and Hotel Accommodation Requests 
by 12 noon (Singapore time), Monday 16 March 2020 via email to Mr. Mohammad Shahrin 
(Shahrin@sga.org.sg) or Miss June Karina (June@sga.org.sg) 
 
We look forward to your continued support and welcome your team to the event. For other 
details, please do not hesitate to contact the SGA Secretariat at Tel: (65) 6755 5976 or visiting the 
SGA website http://www.sga.org.sg/event/slao2020/. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr. Jerome Ng 
General Manager 
Singapore Golf Association 
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